
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL 
(MUNLOCHY JUNCTION WITH THE A9 TRUNK ROAD) (PROHIBITION OF 

RIGHT TURN) ORDER 2022 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council on the 15th November 2022 
made, in terms of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the above Order which will 
come into operation on 21st November 2022. 
 
The Order was previously advertised by Notice in the Ross-shire Journal on the 8th of 
July 2022 and the effect of the Order is as described in that Notice with the exception 
that the proposed prohibition of the right hand turn manoeuvre from the U2723 to the 
A9 Trunk Road has been removed from the final order.  Any person wishing to question 
the validity of the Order or of any of its provisions on the grounds that it is not within 
the powers of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, or that a requirement of that Act 
or of any relevant regulations made thereunder has not been complied with may, within 
six weeks from the date on which the Order was made, make application for the 
purpose to the Court of Session. 
 
A copy of the Made Order and Plan and the can be inspected at Fortrose Access Point, 
Fortrose Library, Deans Road, Fortrose, IV10 8TJ during normal opening hours of 9am 
– 5pm from (21st November to 3rd January 2023), times will vary over the festive 
period.  Documents may also be found at https://www.highland.gov.uk/roadsafety and 
selecting “Road Safety Consultations” or copy documents may be requested by 
emailing road.safety@highland.gov.uk, calling 01349 886601 or writing to Road 
Safety Team, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX.   
 
18th November 2022  
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